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UN[VERS!TV OF MAINE & 0romo

CANADIAN/FRANCO-AMERICAN STUDIES Shibles Hall
funded by National Endowment for the Humanities Orono, Maine 04469
207/581-2691

August 18, 1981

Prof. Madeleine Giguére
Dept of Sociology

96 Falmouth Street
Portland, Me 04103

Dear Madeleine,

This is a formal thank you for your vital role in the conference, not only
due to your presentation, but also your participationthroughout. It is to
our great benefit to have a scholar of Franco-American studies so close to
us.

In addition, let me compliment you on your paper. It will be included in
the conference proceedings.

Beyond that, I look forward to continuing our discussion and contact in
the future. Enjoy your vacation.

Sincerely,

>

Marci Sorg

THE LAND GRANT UNIVERSITY and SEA GRANT COLLEGE OF MAINE
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